

Corporate Centre

T (03) 9599 4444 F (03) 9598 4474

76 Royal Avenue, SANDRINGHAM PO BOX 27 SANDRINGHAM VIC 3191

enquiries@bayside.vic.gov.au

www.bayside.vic.gov.au

13 August 2019

Mr Darrell Channing
Director
Adjudication
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
GPO Box 3131
CANBERRA ACT 2601

Via email: adjudication@accc.gov.au

Dear Mr Channing

Thank you for your invitation to make a submission regarding the Metropolitan Waste and Resource Recovery Group's application for authorisation AA1000449. As a party to the arrangements contained in the submission, Bayside Council supports the application.

The collaborative procurement process is necessary as Bayside Council, acting alone, is unable to secure an arrangement for the disposal of waste at an affordable community cost. Working with 15 other Councils generates a volume of waste that can result in significant economies of scale designed to lead to conveniently located residual waste disposal options that are more environmentally sensitive than landfilling.

Please don't hesitate to contact me on 9599 4431 should you have any further questions.

Yours sincerely

Reliden

Mick Cummins

Chief Executive Officer